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3rd August 1934. 

Courses for International Students under the 
Florence N1g!lt!n6a1e !nternat1ona1 ~ounda~!on. 

Dear Miss Goodall~ 

The Council of Bedi'ord College have been asked by the 

Connnittee of Management of the Florence N1ght1ngale Inter­

nationnl Foundation to reconstitute the Committee tor the 

Organisation of Courses for International Students, so aa 

to include repx·esentativea or the Foundation. I am 

therefore writing on behalf of my Council to ask the College 

ot Nurning to nominate three representatives to sit on th1a 

Committee. Your present representatives are:-

Dame Alicia Lloyd-Still 

Miss Darbyshire 

Miss MacManus. 

The first meeting of the reconstituted Committee is to 

be calletl ror October 9th~ so I should 'be glad to receive 
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your nominations as soon as possible, and in any case not 

later than the middle of September. 

Yours truly, 

Secretary of Council. 


